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Printer Friendly Version

Practitioner Profile
MERRI BETH MORRIS

License Number: ME96883

Primary Practice Address

MERRI BETH MORRIS

NOT PRACTICING

Medicaid

This practitioner DOES participate in the Medicaid program.

Staff Privileges

This practitioner currently holds staff privileges at the following hospital/medical/health institutions:

Institution Name City State

FLORIDA HOSPITAL - ORLANDO ORLANDO FLORIDA

Email Address

Please contact at: merri56@hotmail.com

Other State Licenses

This practitioner has indicated the following additional state licensure:



Profession

Medical Doctor


License Status

Retired/

Year Began Practicing

Not Provided

License Expiration Date

01/31/2019

General

Information

Education  

& Training

Academic

Appointments

Specialty

Certification

Financial

Responsibility

Proceedings

& Actions

Optional

Information

License

Information

This practitioner does not have an address of record on file with the department. If you have any questions,

please contact the department at (850) 488-0595.



 Department of Health

https://mqa-internet.doh.state.fl.us/MQASearchServices/HealthCareProviders/PractitionerProfilePrintFriendly?LicInd=94737&ProCde=1501
http://mqa-internet.doh.state.fl.us/MQASearchServices//LicStatus.html#Retired%2f
https://mqa-internet.doh.state.fl.us/MQASearchServices/HealthCareProviders/LicenseVerification?LicInd=94737&ProCde=1501
http://www.floridahealth.gov/


9/22/22, 3:48 PM FL DOH MQA Search Portal | Practitioner Profile

https://mqa-internet.doh.state.fl.us/MQASearchServices/HealthCareProviders/Details?LicInd=94737&ProCde=1501 2/2

Privacy Statement  |
 Disclaimer  |
 Email Advisory  |
 Accessibility

© 2022 FL HealthSource, All Rights Reserved
Florida Department of Health | Division of Medical Quality Assurance

Search Services

State Profession

ARIZONA MEDICAL DOCTOR

NORTH CAROLINA MEDICAL DOCTOR

SOUTH CAROLINA MEDICAL DOCTOR

TENNESSEE MEDICAL DOCTOR

Florida Birth-Related Neurological Injury Compensation Association

If you are a Florida Allopathic (MD) or Osteopathic (DO) Physician, you are required to provide proof of payment of

the Florida Birth-Related Neurological Injury Compensation Association (NICA) assessment as required by section

766.314, Florida Statutes. Payment of the initial and annual assessment are required of all Florida Allopathic and

Osteopathic Physicians who do not qualify for an exemption as set forth in section 766.314(4)(b)4, Florida Statutes.

This practitioner has not indicated whether he/she has submitted payment of the assessment.
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